
Town of Groveland  

Preliminary Budget Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget for the fiscal year beginning in 

2022 has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk at 4955 Aten Road, 

Groveland NY and is open for inspection during regular office hours. 

 Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Groveland will meet and 

review said Preliminary Budget, and holds a public hearing at the Town Hall, 4955 Aten 

Road at 9:00 a.m. on October 14, 2021. Any person may be heard in favor or against the 

Preliminary Budget as complied or for against any item or items therein contained. 

Pursuant to Real Property Tax Law Chapter 258 & 495, an exemption report is 

attached to the preliminary budget and includes every type of exemption granted by the 

taxing authority and the cumulative impact of each type of exemption, the cumulative 

amount expected to be received from recipients of each type of exemption as payments in 

lieu of taxes or other payments for municipal services, and the cumulative impact of all 

exemptions granted.  

Pursuant to Section 113 of the Town Law, the proposed salaries of the following 

Town Officers are hereby specified as follows: Supervisor $6,000; Town Justices (2) 

(each) $9,567; Town Councilman (4) (each) $1,350; Town Clerk/Collector $23,000; 

Superintendent of Highways $63,733. 

 

Kimberly D. Burgess, Town Clerk 

Run Date: September 30, 2021 

By order of the Town Board 

 


